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 Hello, 
 
 My name is Greig Braden Whitehead and I am a Rhode Island resident. 
 
I am writing in STRONG OPPOSITION following antigun bills: H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, 
H5891. They are violations of both the US and state constitution, and should never be allowed to become law. 
 
 
 Thank you. 
 
 G. Braden Whitehead 
83 Fairwood Drive, Tiverton RI 02878 


